E. H. WELLS

NEW MEXICO SCHOOL OF MINES

STATE BUREAU OF MINES AND MINERAL RESOURCES

SOCORRO, NEW MEXICO

PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR September 23, 1936

Mr. F. J. Vesely
State 0il and Gas Inspector
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Pete:

Enclosed are copies of letters from ur, Thos.
A. Ross and a copy of my reply of this date.

I am at a loss to understand why we do not
have more information regarding this well, unless it
is on Government land. Will you kindly investigate
and advise me just what notlces, reports, etc. we
have for this well. Also make a special effort to
obtain the log if this can be done. If you are unable
to get any results, perhaps you can give us some leads
that can be followed up.

Very truly yours,

President & Director

FHW:D
Encs.
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